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Modernism Week 
As you may know, our neighborhood is being 
featured on this year’s Modernism Week 
schedule. 

We have six homes on the tour this year and we 
sold out all 400 available tickets in no time 
whatsoever.  

Please note that our tour is set for Saturday, 
February 18 from Noon to 4p. We’ll have a 
large number of visitors in the neighborhood 
and cars parked on the streets, so plan 
accordingly. 

We hope to secure a spot on next year’s tour as 
well and feature more of the fantastic homes in 
our neighborhood. The Board intends to make 
a donation to the Prescott Preserve from the 
proceeds.  

Special thanks to Randi Merel for spearheading 
this, all of the volunteer docents, as well as the 
Davis, Elliott, Gallagher/Koerner, 
Laufer/Dadario, Aker/Wakefield/Hatch/Tate, 
and Merel/LeHew homes for opening their 
doors. 

 

 

       Two of the homes in LBH that will be open    
during our Modernism Week tour.   

 

 
 



 

 

Neighborhood Garage Sale 
If you need a little motivation for spring cleaning, perhaps this will do it! The date is 
Saturday, March 11 from 9a to 1p. If you’re interested in participating, please email Randi 
Merel at 4randi@att.net. 
 

Annual Meeting – Save the Date 
Our neighborhood Annual Meeting will take place on Saturday, April 29 from 10:30a – 
12p. We’ll be in the same spot as last year which is the Sunrise Plaza Community Room. For 
reference, this is in the building across the way from where the Farmer’s Market takes place 
during the summer season.  

 

Similar to last year, we’ll have updates from the city, Prescott Preserve, and elect officers for 
the coming year. More details to follow. 
 

Spring Fling Social Event – Save the Date 
Given the encouraging feedback from our Fall Harvest Party, we’d like to bring the 
neighborhood together again this Spring. Details will follow, but for now, please save 
Saturday, April 29 on your calendar - yes, this is the same day as our Annual Meeting. The 
fall party was truly enjoyable and a great forum to meet neighbors. Please feel free to share 
this newsletter with your neighbors, as we are still trying to capture everyone’s info for 
communications.   
 

Neighborhood Merchandise 
We still have LBH shirts, hats, and bags if you’re interested and will have those available at 
the Annual Meeting and Spring Fling. 
 

 


